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March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

H-305, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the City of Grover Beach– Enhancing Public Safety Through 

Technology in the fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Grover Beach located at 154 S 8th Street, Grover Beach, CA 93433.  

 

The funding will go towards the purchase of Public Safety Cameras, License Plate Readers, in-car 

video recorders for all patrol units, and Axon 3 Dual License Plate Readers. Since the city is small, 

the staffing of the police department is limited. The city desires to expand the camera program to 

include all city parks, perimeters of schools, major intersections, and the entire business district. By 

using technology to enhance public safety the police department will be able to better protect the 

community from criminal activity in Arroyo Grande, Oceano, and Pismo Beach.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 

section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 

10381(b)(8)). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

  

Sincerely, 

        
       

Salud Carbajal 

Member of Congress 
 

 

 


